Date: June 18, 2024

Spring Lake Park - City Planning Commission
Attn.: Daniel Buchholtz, City Administrator
1301 81° Ave. NE

Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

To: Spring Lake Park - City Planning Commission
RE: Spring Lake Park Public Hearing

Monday, June 24, 2024
Subject: 697 — 79th Ave. NE

Dear Commission Members:
I live at 7901 Monroe St. NE, Spring Lake Park, directly across from the property requesting the variance.

| have lived in Spring Lake Park since 1962 and our current home was built in 1970.

| am completely opposed to having a 6’ 0” high fence installed parallel to Monroe St. | believe this would
be very unsightly.

Please do not approve this application.
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Harold A. Matti

Cc: Daniel Buchholtz, City Administrator



